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DATE:  August 1, 2024 
 

SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification 
 

RE:  Miller Outdoor Theatre Upgrades Amplifier & Subwoofer Upgrades Invitation to Bid 
 

TO:  All Prospective Bidders 
 
 

Houston First Corporation issues this Letter of Clarification regarding the referenced Miller 
Outdoor Theatre Amplifier & Subwoofer Upgrades Invitation to Bid to make the following revision 
to correct the email address for the manufacturer: 

 
For more information regarding the foregoing equipment, please contact the manufacturer 
at buv.design@us.bosch.com  and reference this project. 

 
 
Letters of Clarification become a part of the Invitation to Bid automatically upon issuance and 
supersede any previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. By submitting their 
bid, bidders are deemed to have received all Letters of Clarification and to have incorporated 
them into their bid. 
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